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Summary of Material Modifications (SMM)

August 2021

This is a Summary of Material Modifications (SMM). It explains some of the changes and additions 
made to your benefits by the Board of Trustees of UNITE HERE HEALTH (UHH). These updates affect the 
information in your Summary Plan Description (SPD).

Please read this information carefully so that you understand your benefits. Be sure to keep this with 
your SPD. If you have any questions about your benefits, please call the Hospitality Plan Customer Service 
Office at 855-405-3863. 

Super Saver Option Terminated
Super Saver was an optional, temporary, health insurance program developed by UNITE HERE HEALTH to 
help eligible members and dependents who lost benefits due to no work, layoff, or reduced hours.  The goal 
was to provide much-needed health benefits to participants during a widespread health crisis.

When the 100% COBRA subsidy or free health insurance became widely available, Super Saver was put on 
hold from April through September 2021.

Super Saver was originally scheduled to end on October 31, 2021, but this SMM is to notify you that the 
program will permanently end on September 30, 2021.  If you’d like information on health insurance options, 
please visit www.uhh.org/govt.




